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Borough of Highlands 
Attn:  Mayor Carolyn Broullon 
171 Bay Avenue 
Highlands, New Jersey  07732 
 
Dear Mayor Broullon: 
 
     I am writing to inform you of the availability of the proposed Report of the Chief of 
Engineers and the report of the District Commander regarding the Raritan Bay and 
Sandy Hook Bay, Highlands, New Jersey, Coastal Storm Risk Management Feasibility 
Study.  The reports may be downloaded from the following website: 

 
https://www.nan.usace.army.mil/Missions/Civil-Works/Projects-in-New-
Jersey/Raritan-Bay-Sandy-Hook-Bay/ 

 
     The District Commander’s report is currently under policy and legal review by  
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers headquarters.  Upon completion of that review and 
receipt of comments on the proposed report from federal agencies and the State of New 
Jersey, the Chief of Engineers will forward his final report to the Secretary of the Army. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Stacey E. Brown, PMP 
 Chief, Planning and Policy Division 
 Directorate of Civil Works 

June 16, 2020


